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Peters Township School District: EMAIL NEWS

Important End of Year Updates for PT Seniors

Dear Senior Students and Parents,

The High School administration and staff is working diligently to recognize and
honor our senior class under these new and evolving circumstances while
remaining consistent with prior years. All decisions will continue to be made with
the safety of student, staff and community as our top priority. We do want to share
important information about our end of the year schedule and celebrations for the
Class of 2020.

On May 27, 2020, students will receive their caps/gowns. These will be
delivered to each student’'s home between 11:00 AM and 3:00 PM. A separate
communication will be sent confirming the delivery address and providing an
approximate time for delivery. We want this to be a special moment and request
that, when possible, each student be home to receive their delivery.

On May 29, 2020, students will be given a specific time to clean out their
lockers, retrieve items from the school and return school textbooks and
supplies. A separate email will be sent to each student with their assigned time
slot and detailed instructions to ensure student and staff safety following the CDC
and Pennsylvania’s “Yellow” Guidelines. June 1, 2020 has been designated as
the last day for Seniors to submit classwork for the 2019-2020 school year.

In order to continue to honor our Senior Week traditions, students will participate
in a series of virtual events on June 2, 3, and 4, 2020. It will include the traditional
Senior Assembly featuring the video yearbook and superlative awards, Naviance
finalizations and exit surveys, and a Leave Your Mark Activity. Finally, on June 5,
2020, we will officially graduate the Class of 2020 beginning at 7:00 pm in a pre-
recorded virtual ceremony aired on Channel 7 and our website. We encourage all
of our graduates to wear their commencement attire on that date and share their
family celebrations with us through the PTHS Showcase Social Media Accounts.
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Important Dates

May 27 Delivery of Caps/Gowns, 11:00 am — 3:00 pm

M Locker Clean-Out, Textbook/Supplies Return (time to be

ay 29 X

assigned)

June 1 Last day for submitting classwork for Seniors

June 2 Senior Exit Survey and Naviance Close-Out Activities
Virtual Senior Awards Assembly, 6:30 pm

June 3 Virtual Video Yearbook and Senior Superlatives Presentation

June 4 Leave Your Mark Activity

June 5 Virtual Graduation Ceremony, 7:00 pm

July 30 Tentative Junior/Senior Prom, Heinz Field, 7:00 pm

August 1Tentative Live Commencement Ceremony, PTHS, 10:00 am

We have been so impressed with how you all have handled this adversity — our
students truly are remarkable. While this is not what any of us would have chosen
for the end of our time with our seniors, we appreciate your support in making new
memories for the Class of 2020.

Sincerely,

Lori A. Pavlik
Principal

Don't forget to like us on Facebook and follow us on Twitter @PetersTwp
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